
         Weekday Mass Times: Glenisland Church at 7pm & Islandeady Church at 8pm. 

         Weekend Mass Times: Glenisland Church SAT 7pm & Islandeady Church SUN 11am.   

     + + + 

              Remembering in our Masses this week:  (Sun 19
th

 Sept – Sun 26
th

 Sept) 
Sat 18th               - Jack Ginnelly, Killaughbawn (3rd Anniv) & DM of the Ginnelly & Gibbons Family. 

- Jim & Patrick Slevin & Catherine O’Sullivan 

Sun 19th                      - Vincent O’Neill, Annagh (2nd Anniv). 

- Patrick Joseph McRedmond (8th Anniv) & DM of McRedmond, Chambers & 

McConway Families. 

- Pat Moylette, his brother Eamon, their parents Pat & Ellen, Patrick & John O’Malley 

& DM of Moylette & O’Malley Family. 

Mon 20th            - No Mass Intentions. 

Tues 21st                - Tom & Margaret Stephens and Sarah McAndrew, Cornagushlaun. 

Wed 22nd     - No Mass Intentions. 

Thurs 23rd                         - No Mass Intentions. 

Fri 24th     - No Mass Intentions. 

Sat 25th              - Baby Tom Charles Healy (5th Anniv). 

- Thomas & Mary Walsh & DFM, Derryharriff 

- Patrick Murray, Castlehill Park, Castlebar & Cloggan (3rd Anniv). 

Sun 26th             - Hugh Gallagher, Cashel (2nd Anniv) & his brother Joe Gallagher, Keenagh. 

- Tom & Margaret Stephens & Sarah McAndrew, Cornagushlaun. 

                                                                       + + + 

            People of God ministering / helping in CHURCH next Week: Sat  / Sun    

                                                                            

 

 

 

 
 

  

 Monday:        Feast of St. Andrew Kim Tae-gŏn, 1
st
 Korean priest martyred. 

 Tuesday:        Feast of St. Matthew, tax collector & Apostle. 

 Wednesday:  Feast of St. Maurice. 

 Thursday:     Feast of St. Pius of Pietrelcina (Padre Pio), Priest. 

 Friday:          Feast of Our Lady of Walsingham. 

 Saturday:      Feast of St. Finbarr, Irish Bishop. 

 Sunday:         Feast of St. Cosmas and St. Damian, Martyrs. 

                                                                    + + +  

Anyone wishing to have an Anniversary Mass should do so in writing and place it in the 

Parochial House, Islandeady or send an email. Please provide your name and phone number.  

Please contact Fr. Chris on (087) 1962 674 or email him at parishig2017@gmail.com                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                      + + +                                                                      

The weekly offering envelopes can be dropped into the letter box of the Parochial House 

in Islandeady or Glenisland at any time that you are passing should you not be able to 

attend masses at the weekends.  Your weekly envelopes goes towards the weekly upkeep & 

improvements of both churches in the Islandeady & Glenisland Parish.  

                                                                      + + +                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

                                                           
 

 

 

             St Patrick’s Church, Islandeady and the Holy Rosary Church, Glenisland.  

        Websites:   islandeady.ie /glenislandnewsflash.ie /mayo.ie /tuamarchdiocese.org              
                                                                              + + + 

   Sunday 19
th

 Sept 2021 – 25
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

 
                                                                       + + + 

“Anyone who welcomes one of these little children  

in my name welcomes me; 

and anyone who welcomes me 

welcomes not me but the one who sent me.” 

 

 

 

 

Ministry: Glenisland: Islandeady: 

Mass Servers: Team 1. Team 1. 

Music: Anne & Choir. Nora & Choir. 

Readers:  Michael McCormack 

Ministers of Eucharist:  Breege Carney & Eileen Cawley 

Offertory Collectors:   

  Islandeady-Glenisland Parish Newsletter 

           Priest: Fr Chris Brennan   Mob (087) 1962 674  Email: parishig2017@gmail.com      

 Newsletter: Liam Keaveney  Mob (087) 1361 895  Email: islandeadyadm@gmail.com 

  The Deadline for items for inclusion in the Parish Newsletter is 12 noon each Friday.  

 Phone  or send a  text message  or leave a  voicemail to Liam on  (087) 1361 895.    

 You  can  email  Liam  at  islandeadyadm@gmail.com 
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In today’s readings, the followers of Jesus must also share in his Passion. 

The very way of life of the Christian will be seen as a reproach to others 

and therefore to be opposed. The Christian will also be accused for not 

conforming to the worlds values and standards. In all this we must look to 

Jesus, the model of the suffering servant.  

                                                              + + +                                                                                                                      
Please observe social distancing in the Church and sanitise your hands on entry & exit.       

With stewards no longer required it is everyone’s responsibility to follow these simple steps 

to ensure everyone’s safety while attending mass. Since Sept 6
th

 all religious ceremonies can 

take place with 50% of venue capacity, regardless of immunity status of people attending.  

On days where we reach full capacity, we invite people to stand outside (weather permitting) 

or sit in your cars and listen from the speakers. Please continue to wear your facemasks. 

Baskets are placed upon entry at each of the doors in Glenisland & Islandeady for your 

weekly Offertory Collection envelopes. Communion will be distributed at the end of mass. 

All Coeliacs in Islandeady are asked to sit in the aisle where the Priest gives Communion.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                              + + + 

                           Pastoral visits to the sick and housebound are an important part of   

                           Parish life. Anyone who was receiving a pastoral visit by Fr. Chris  

                           before the virus & would like to receive the Sacraments again need  

                           to contact the Priest & make the necessary arrangements.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                + + + 

Rota’s for the different church ministries is being finalised for the remainder of the year. 

The rota for glenisland will be finalised shortly. Islandeady will continue as we left off. 

Islandeady Next Sun: Reader: M. McCormack / Min of Euch: B. Carney & E. Cawley. 

Thanks to all our different Ministers for your time & generosity in the Service of God.                 

                                                             + + + 

You can now play the Islandeady GAA Lotto Online..!! Go to: 

https://smartlotto.ie/islandeady-gaa/   No Winner from the last online draw. 

The next Draw takes place this Sun 19
th

 Sept. The Jackpot will be €6,550. 

The Lucky Dip Prize winners: Johnny Doyle & JP Fitzgerald.  

                                                               + + +                                                         

Free & Confidential Helpline & Counselling Referral Service – “Towards Healing” is       

a support service, funded by the Catholic Church for Survivors of Institutional, Clerical & 

Religious abuse & provides helpline support & counselling. Free-phone 1800 303 416. 

                                                               + + +                                                            

                             Please remember in  prayer all from the Parish who are in hospital at 

                             this time of year, those waiting for test results, those waiting for  

                             operations & procedures. Remember those in Nursing Homes or living  

                             alone in their own homes and all those who selflessly care for them. 

                                                              + + + 

Are you interested in working with people with a learning disability and/or autism? 

Western Care Association is recruiting Relief Staff to work in our services based across Co. 

Mayo. For more info visit the website www.westerncare.com or email hr@westerncare.com     

                                                              + + + 

Guided Pilgrimages on the Lough Derg Pilgrim Path will be offered on Sun 26
th

 Sept & 

Sun 3
rd

 Oct with mass outdoors (weather permitting). The full route is a 12km loop with a 

shorter 8km option. Advance booking is essential. For further info please email 

info@loughderg.org or telephone 0(0353) 71 9861518 or www.loughderg.org or Lough Derg 

Pilgrim Path, Pettigo, Co. Donegal, F94 N289 

Affordable Live-in Homecare provides live in carers for the elderly in your area. If you are 

looking for a live-in carer for your relative, contact Eileen or Tom today on (087) 991 6791 

or (087) 744 0729 or visit the website www.alhomecare.ie  

                                                                     + + + 
                       Congratulations to all the children who received their First Holy  

                       Communion recently. Congratulations also to their parents & all the families 

                       on this happy family & parish occasion. Many thanks to all the school staff   

                       for their participation in preparing the children for this day & for all the  

                       efforts they have made over the past few difficult months.   

                                                                   + + + 

Free Online Living Well Programmes on Tues 21
st
 Sept & Wed 29

th
 Sept (limited places). 

Contact Liam Gildea on (087) 3490 393 or email liamgildea@mayocil.ie  

                                                                      + + +                                                                                                                                     
Good Luck to All the young people in the parish who received their Leaving Cert results 

recently and who are heading off to Third Level College. We wish them well as they are 

leaving home for the first time & hope they are successful in whatever course they select.                          

                                                                      + + + 

Islandeady Wednesday Get-together hopes to be back in late Sept/early Oct. We are 

currently looking for an additional worker as an assistant in the kitchen. The relevant person 

will need to be on a social welfare type payment. The working week consists of 19.5hrs (2.5 

days) divided between Tues, Wed & Thurs. If you are interested in the position please 

contact Anne Connor, Co-ordinator of the Community Employment Scheme at 087 2236906 

or email annconnor1@gmail.com  The reference No for the position is 2190320. For further 

queries contact Phil Browne, Co-ordinator of the Wednesday Get-together at 087 9626075.                                           

                                                                   + + +      

As a result of a recent electronic malfunction, the electronic diary for the 

month of Sept cannot be accessed. Anyone who has booked an Anniversary 

Mass in Sept is asked to give the details to Fr. Chris again.        

                                                                      + + +                                                                                          

Western Care Association’s annual door-to-door collection is now taking place during the 

month of Sept. To donate you can find us at www.idonate.ie/wcadoor or find the link on our 

website www.westerncare.com Please contact Teresa Ward on 094 90 29174 for more info.                                                           

                                                                      + + + 

Medjugorje Pilgrimage (40
th

 Anniv) 29
th

 Sept – 6
th

 Oct 2021 Knock to Mostar. 

Accompanied by a spiritual director, cost is €765 includes flights, coach transfers, travel 

insurance, accommodation & meals. Further details contact Anne Keadin on 086 376 6293. 

                                                                      + + + 

If you are interested in undertaking a study of the “Catechism of the Catholic Church” 

there is 3 choices available to you: 1. One year course using the Compendium (a short adult 

catechism), 2. A Two year course using the Irish Catholic Catechism for Adults or 3. A 

Three year course using the Catechism of the Catholic Church. No essays, assignments & no 

pressure, just ones time. For more information, contact Liam Sadler on (087) 2639 726. 

                                                                      + + + 
Free Blood Pressure checks for Adults for the month of Sept. Visit www.croi.ie for a full 

list of pharmacies participating across Mayo or call (091) 544 310 for more details.                                                         

                                                                       + + + 

                                                           Thought for the Day  

            HARD TIMES create STRONG MEN, STRONG MEN create GOOD TIMES,  

                GOOD TIMES create WEAK MEN, WEAK MEN create HARD TIMES.             
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